
From: R Srikanth <rsrikanth@nias.res.in>
Date: 29 September 2023 at 2:37:02 PM IST
To: Soumya Swaminathan <doctorsoumya@yahoo.com>
Subject: Sincere condolences

  Dear Dr Soumya

Please accept my sincere condolences on the demise of your revered father
who has done unforgettable and unmatched service to all Indians at a time of
our great & urgent need. 

May his soul rest in peace. 

Best regards 

Srikanth

Dr. R. Srikanth
Professor & Dean
School of Natural Sciences & Engineering
National Institute of Advanced Studies
Bengaluru 560012
Phone: (080) 2218 5135
Mob: 90070 88000


